
Memo No.   5907/ NKDA/Admn-172/2011                         Date:14/11/2014
  

 
 
 
 
 

Cancellation of Request for Proposal (RFP) 
 
Reference: (R.F.P) No 06/ NKDA/ADMN-2014-15 circulated vide this 
office memo no Memo No. 5586/ NKDA/Admn-172/2011 dated 01/11/2014 
 
 
Due to unavoidable circumstance the RFP under reference for the work of 
preparation of “Detailed Project Report (DPR) for Smart City Development 
Plan for New Town Kolkata as per Smart City Reference Framework by 
MOUD, Govt of India” is hereby cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                         By Order 
        New Town Kolkata Development Authority 
 
 


